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The next meeting of the professor of TIIAME with
representatives of foreign universities
Professor of TIIAME Tursunov Obid is currently on a business trip at the invitation of a number of Turkish
universities. The next point of the business trip is Bolu Abant Izzet Baisal University in Turkey. On April 6,
2021,  the  professor  held  an  official  meeting  with  Professor  Mustafa  Alisharli,  Rector  of  Bolu  Abant  Izzet
Baisal University in Turkey.

Between the Bolu Abant  Izzet  Baisal  University  (BAIBU)  and the Tashkent  Institute of  Irrigation and
Agricultural  Mechanization  Engineers  (TIIAME),  was  signed  agreement  on  the  establishment  and
development  of  bilateral  relations,  cooperation  in  the  field  of  engineering  and  the  development  of  joint
projects, as well as joint scientific work in areas of agriculture and the environment.

In addition, Professor O. Tursunov, accompanied by Professor Nusret Karakai from Bolu University, Abant
Izzet Baisal, got acquainted with the research centers and laboratories of the university. More information
is available at the following link:

http://ajanda.ibu.edu.tr/taskent-sulama-ve-ziraat-muhendisligi-enstitusunden-rektor-alisarliya-ziyaret/ 
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